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WPM Student Invoice Pathway and the Student Experience
I attended a College working group where I ensured that the new online system for student fees and accommodation payments was both accessible and secure. I cannot give full details here due to commercial sensitivity.
Building Maintenance Operational Excellence
I attended this meeting to learn about the latest developments of best practice in the field of building operations.
Summer Ball
Preparations for the Summer Ball continue to go well (hopefully ‘will have gone well’ by the time you read this). A record number of tickets – 1,700 – and all sold out in record time! Some great work has gone into this and I am very much looking forward to the night.
Student Invoicing pathway
I continue to sit on the Student Invoicing and WPM group at College. I arranged for some students to test the beta version of the site, in exchange for some well-deserved Union Shop vouchers!
Union Budgeting Panels
I have sat on Union Budgeting panels for the Union’s budget for next year. A marathon task!
Operational Excellence Community Of Practice Launch Event
I attended a College event on Operational Excellence with the aim of drumming up some future bar trade!
Health and Safety Committee
I attended the College’s Health & Safety committee on behalf of the Union, and chaired the Union’s Health & Safety committee earlier in June.
Finance Manager interviews
I was on First and Second stage interviews for the new Finance Manager, who has just started. I look forward to continuing to work with for my final few weeks!
Community Connections Volunteer of the Year
I chaired this element of the Union Awards.
New Academic Registrar
The Officer Trustee team met the new Academic Registrar on his second day – which is testament to the importance he places on the Student Union! We look forward to working with him.
Student Panels
I have been on a Fitness to Practise Medicine panel for the College. 
External Student Panels
I will be on a Fitness to Practise Medicine Panel, as the external student member, for another university later in June.
A record number of DPFS Candidates
During my time here I’ve never known there to be so many candidates. Of the 9 candidates, I’ve met 8 of them to discuss the role and advise them. The Hustings last week showed that they are all of the highest calibre and I know that whoever wins will bring a lot to the table next year.
Thank you
It’s been a pleasure being on Board with you for the past two years. We learn a lot as an organisation – and individually – from the external and alumni trustees who make up Board. I hope I will continue to bump into you in the future.



